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Robert H. Bork issued a reg-
ulation yesterday designed 
to strengthen Special Prbse-
cutor Leon Jaworski's hives-
tigation of the 'Watergate 
scandal. 

The regulation orders that 
Jaworski's jurisdiction will 
not be limited without the 
approval of eight congres-
sional leaders. It amends 
previously issued rules 
which require , a consensus 
of the eight, leaders beipret  
President Nixon could fire 
Jaworski. 

The additional regulation 
says, 'The jurisdictiOn of 
the special proSecutor will 
not be limited without the 
President's first consulting 
with such members of Con-
gress and ascertaining that 
their consensus is in accord 
with his proposed action." 

The congressional leaders 
are majority and minority 
leaders of the House and 
Senate and the chairmen 
and ranking minority mem-
bers of the judiciary com-
mittees of both houses. 


